
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 
its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement. 

 

 
 
 

OVERSEAS REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Please refer to the attached disclosure filed by PT Indofood CBP Sukses Makmur Tbk 
(“ICBP”) (an indirect subsidiary of PT Indofood Sukses Makmur Tbk in which First 
Pacific Company Limited indirectly owns an approximately 50.1% interest), to the 
Indonesia Stock Exchange, in relation to Possible Acquisition by ICBP of the Pinehill 
Group. 
 
 
Dated this the 11th day of February, 2020 
 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board of Directors of First Pacific Company Limited 
comprises the following directors:  
 
Executive Directors: 
Manuel V. Pangilinan, Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer  
Christopher H. Young, Chief Financial Officer 
 
Non-executive Directors: 
Anthoni Salim, Chairman 
Benny S. Santoso 
Tedy Djuhar 

 
Independent Non-executive Directors: 
Prof. Edward K.Y. Chen, GBS, CBE, JP 
Margaret Leung Ko May Yee, SBS, JP 
Philip Fan Yan Hok 
Madeleine Lee Suh Shin 
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